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15th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Consultation - Lingfield Education Trust Admissions Policy 2025-26 

 

Lingfield Education Trust is an admission authority and it is a requirement for the Trust to consult on 

the admission arrangements for our schools at least once every seven years.   

 

Therefore, a consultation relating to the Admissions Policy for 2025-26, for all schools within 

Lingfield Education Trust, will commence on Monday 11th December 2023 and will conclude at 

midnight on Monday 22nd January 2024.   

 

We would welcome your views on the proposed admission arrangements.  The proposed Admission 

Policy for 2025-26 can be found here: Captain Cook Primary School 

 

Notification of the consultation is being communicated by the Trust to the following:  

 

 The relevant Local Authority  

 All parents and carers of pupils of the Trust  

 Other persons who in the Trust’s opinion have an interest in the proposed admission 
arrangements  

 

You are welcome to respond by emailing comments relating to the proposed admissions 

arrangements to enquiries@lingfieldeducationtrust.com. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Captain Cook Primary School 

 

 

 

 

https://www.captaincookprimary.co.uk/admissions/
mailto:enquiries@lingfieldeducationtrust.com

